
Public broadcasting provides an extremely important public service and I'm fully in support of my 
tax dollars going towards it.  It provides quality educational programming for children as well as 
unbiased and trusted news. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


